
FOR THE ELECTION OF INTERNATIONAL UNION OFFICERS

V TE!
Local Union XXX  • City, State

If you have not received your ballot by October 17, or need a new ballot, call 844-428-8683



Dear Local XXX Member:

You should have received your ballot for the
election of International officers. If you
haven’t done so already, take a few minutes
to complete your ballot and return it – postage
is pre-paid. 

Take part in the democratic process. VOTE in
the Teamster election, it’s your right and your
responsibility.

For more information, contact the
Election Supervisor at 844-428-8683
or visit www.ibtvote.org

VOTE!


